

June / 2023 Time / 3 Hours First Trial

Note: Answer all the questions.

Reading Comprehension (25 Marks)

Q1) Read the following text carefully.

Harry has always loved aeroplanes. When he was younger he said, "I'm going to go into the Air Force", but his eyes were not very good, and he did not get it. Then he said, "I'm going to buy a small aeroplane, and I'm going to have flying lessons", but small aeroplane and flying lessons are very expensive, and Harry did not have much money. But last year harry found a new skydiver's club near his home. The lessons did not cost very much, and Harry began going to the club every Saturday and Sunday and having lessons. Now he is a good skydiver. Last week, an old lady said to him, "You're a very brave young man. How did you jump out of an aeroplane like that?". "I'm not brave." Harry said and smiled, "I'm in the aeroplane and I say to myself" It's going to crash in a few seconds" Then, I'm very afraid, and I jump out quickly!".

A) Now Answer (Five) of the following questions:

(10 M.)

- 1. What did Harry do at the club?
- 2. What did he say when he was younger?
- 3. When did harry go to the club?
- 4. Why did he jump out of the aeroplane quickly?
- 5. What is Harry now?
- 6. Did Harry go to the Air Force? Why?

B) Describe whether the following sentences are (True) or (False): (Choose 5 only) (5 M.)

- 1. An old lady said he was very brave..
- 2. Harry bought a very big aeroplane.
- 3. The flying lessons were cheap.
- 4. He found a club near his home.
- 5. The aeroplane is not going to crash really.
- 6. Harry loved travelling very much.

C) Answer and complete (Five) of the following questions using the information from your texts book: (10 M.)

- 1. How did the Bedouin use to hunt?
- 2. Sudan gets most of it's water from the blue Nile. (True / False)
- 3. Ibn Al-Haitham sometimes called after his birthplace Basra In Iraq.
- 4. Samara is the name of the girl Lucy plays. (True / False)
- 5. Does the Panther 3.0D very expensive or quite cheap?
- 6. Hobbies can include many things, one of it

O2) Grammar and Functions.

(20 Marks)

A) Do as required: (Choose 5 only)

(10 M.)

- 1. If people live longer, we (need) more health service. (Correct)
- 2. Tell the time: (21:30)
- 3. She enjoyed standing at the back. (Make Negative)
- 4. A lot of animals can (frighten) of humans. (Correct in passive)
- 5. Mr. Smith (live) here for eight years. (Present Perfect)
- 6. Cows are bigger than goats. (Use: as ... as)

B) Choose the correct choice: (Choose 5 only)

(10 M.)

- 1. He (spoke / was speaking / speak) to the public before leaving at 2 p.m.
- 2. Hilla is greener than (it used to / used / was used) be.
- 3. She is short. She is (very tall / not very tall / a bit tall).
- 4. She is afraid of dogs. (So am I / So do I / So did I).
- 5. (Would / prefer / need) you like to come to the school graduation party?
- 6. Where are the books (that / and / who) I left here?

Q3) Vocabulary and Punctuation: (20 Marks) A) Complete the sentences with words from the bo	x: (Choose 5 only)	(5 M.)
(queue , starts , difficult , weak , fly , so	rry)	
1. At university, some courses are quite easy and 2. A bat is not a bird, but it can like a bir 3. The was so long it came out of the do 4. It at 8:00 o'clock. 5. I'm too to carry that heavy box. Can of the some street words from list that match its definition (toothbrush, concert, Home news, adult	d. or. you help me? is ill. tions: (do 5 only) s, bounce, talk show)	(5 M.)
 You go to one of these to hear someone sing People who are not children. Go up and down. Conversations between famous people. You can clean your teeth with it. News from your own country. 	or play music.	
C) Match the words in List A with List B: (Do :	5 only)	(5 M.)
List A: 1. disk 2. spend 3. write	4. do 5. sweet 6. put out	
List B: a. a letter b. brakes c. the morning	g d. gymnastics e. fires f.	shop
D) Punctuation:		
Re – Write the sentence below using correct cap	oital letters and punctuation marks.	(5 M.)
if ahmed were bitten by a dog what would	ne do	
Q4) Storytime and Spelling: (20 Marks)		
A) Storytime: (10 Marks)		
Do as required: (5 only)		(10 M.)
1. Who agreed to visit the old university profess	or? (Answer)	
2. Is there a prize for customer number 50? (Ye	es / No) (Answer)	
3. Salam was (15 / 25) years old. (Choose		
4. The professor went to the kitchen and returned	ed with (Complete)	
5. What was the deer about to do in the forest?	(Answer)	
6. How did Kareem find Al-Nawab's poems after	er he had read it? (Answer)	
	or the time read to: (1 - 1 - 1 - 1)	
B) Spelling: (10 Marks) Write the missing words: (Choose 5 only)		(10 M.)
1. clean, cleanest; interesting,	2. ugly, beautiful; fantastic,	` ,
3. car, cars; shop,	4. France, French; Qatar,	
5. he, him; we,	6. play , playing ; act ,	
	o. p.a., , p.a.,g , and ,	
Q5) Written Component: (15 Marks) Choose either A or B:		
	vou know	
A) Write a paragraph about a career of someone	e	
Talk about: his / her name, job, plans for futur	·	
Now he / she good at or not good at	A bor to a party Tell about the dat	e and
B) Write an email invitation to a friend, invite hin	i / nei to a party. Ten about the aut	·
the place.		